
First Presbyterian Church
 Winnebago, Illinois
February 26, 2012

10:30 a.m.

PREPARING FOR THE WORD

Prelude

Welcome/Announcements

*Hymn                   “What Wondrous Love Is This”                          #85

Prayer of Adoration and Confession
(Concluding with the Lord’s Prayer)

Assurance of Forgiveness
*Gloria Patri                                                                                     #579

Children’s choir               “Everlasting God”
                                        “You’re Powerful”

Sharing of Joys and Concerns
Pastoral Prayer

*Hymn              “Jesus Walked This Lonesome Valley”                    #80

Presentation of Gifts and Offerings

*Doxology                                                                                        #592
*Prayer of Dedication

RECEIVING THE WORD

Scripture:                              Mark 1:9-13                                  pg. 1018

Message:              “A Father Pleased With His Son”
                                                                 Reverend Steve Shullanberger

RESPONDING TO THE WORD

*Hymn              “Lord, Dismiss Us with Thy  Blessing”                 #538

Benediction

Postlude

All music in our bulletin is protected under CCLI#1409680

*****************************

Church phone number                                                       815-335-2051
Combined Attendance                                                                        112
Combined Offerings                                                                  $2473.91

SHARING THE WORD THROUGHOUT THE WORLD

Every member a minister...

Pastor                                                       Reverend Steve Shullanberger
Accompanist                                                                         Scott Farrell
Children’s choir                                             Kasey Benson, Betsy Gray
Projectionist                                                                             Josh Luna
Ushers                                     Chuck & Greg Rittmeyer and volunteers
Greeters                                                                 Dave & Karen Meyer
Acolytes                                                        Avery Schaller, Ella Maher                                                



Announcements

Our Church Website is: http://www.thewfpc.org

Our Prayer request email is: prayer@thewfpc.org

All groups meet at the church unless otherwise specified.

Adult Learning Opportunity If you are interested, Pastor Steve 
leads a study titled “Personal Holiness in Times of Temptation”.   
This takes place during Sunday school.

Praise Band will meet on Monday at 6:30 p.m.

Chicks with Sticks will meet on Tuesday at 7 p.m. at Ann Fuller’s 
home.  If you enjoy knitting or crocheting, join us as we work on 
different community projects.

Grace Notes will practice on Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. 

Trustees will meet on Thursday at 7 p.m.

Rockford Rescue Mission Our church will serve at the Rescue 
Mission this Friday at 6 p.m.  If you are interested in helping 
please call the office.

2012 Per Capita is $34.41 per member, collected to date $2382.15

Devotionals New devotionals are on the table in the lower hall.

Please keep in prayer:  The Franklin Family. Grant Runyard.                                           
 Roger Remer. Dillon Upchurch.  Bob Look.  Bob Reed.

Butter Braids Butter braids are back!!!  See any First TEAM 
member to place an order, or call Dawn Hill 815-335-2275.  Cost is 
$12, they come in almond cream, apple, cherry, cinnamon, cream 
cheese, and raspberry.  Orders due March 11, delivery on March 
17.

Saturday Worship Service starts at 5 p.m.

Flowers and Bulletins You may sponsor one or both of these, sign 
up sheets are on the bulletin board.  Bulletins are $15, Flowers are 
$15 (1) or $30 (2) arrangements. 

World Day of Prayer Our church is hosting this year’s World Day 
of Prayer, the congregation is invited to attend this Friday, March 2 
at 9 a.m.  If you have any questions see Bonnie Gray. 

PW Dials are available on the table by the PW bulletin board.

Bulletins today are sponsored by:

Betsy Menge, John & Jan Larson in memory of:
Kent & Alice Larson
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Lenten Services 
and 

Soup Suppers...

Join us on:
March 7
March 21

Soup is served from 5:30-6:15 p.m.

A free will offering will be taken for the
One Great Hour of Sharing

Worship begins at 6:30 p.m.


